

BULSCA COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA



Meeting Information

Date:	30/9/21	Location:	Jitsi Meet
Time:	19:00	Chair:	Ben Barker
Called By:	Ben Barker	Taking Minutes:	Adam Lane

Attendees: Ben Barker, Adam Lane, Emily Childs, Theo Levison, Dylan Nicol, Emma Smith

Apologies:

Preparation for Meeting

Previous action points:

Action Points	Responsible	Due Date
Everyone to continue their individual project	Everyone	-
Buy pocketmasks for Birmingham	Emma	ASAP
Complete first committee report	Ben	3rd September
Speak to GLSA signups regarding GLSA cup	Ben	ASAP
Confirm scoring shadowing for Theo (+ maybe Ben)	Ben	October
Speak to Judges panel about new nominee	Ben	ASAP
Email the RLSS and GLSA	Ben	ASAP
Drop-in session post (8th September)	Emily	26th August
Investigate the RLSS CPR challenge	Ben	29th September
Produce club and member highlight posts	Ben & Emily	19th September
Plan a judges course	Ben & Dylan	-

AGENDA ITEMS

Agenda Item	Outline	Time Allotted (mins)
Welcome and apologies		5
Handover check		
Circles feedback		
Calendar update: <ul style="list-style-type: none">GLSA cupRLSS Challenge		

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Empty officer elections • Drop-in session • Committee report • BULSCA 4x25 challenge • Freshers plan • RLSS CPR Challenge • Judges course • Crawley open • Movember • Bristol comp • Warwick comp • Brum comp • RLSS Don't Drink and Drown 		
Projects update		
Any Other Business		

OTHER NOTES OR INFORMATION

None



30/9/21 BULSCA COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Action Points	Responsible	Due Date
Check over the Covid guidance and competition manuals	All	3rd Oct
Send competition manuals to BJP	Ben	ASAP
Write first committee report & send to the RLSS for their magazine	Ben	
Post on social media about: Clubs freshers stall BULSCA video to be re-released 'Whats good about comps' post Competition calendar 'Where can you go from lifesaving' post Bristol comp posts Competition manual	Emily	1st Oct 4th Oct Tbc " " " "
Investigate committee tops	Emma	ongoing

Agenda Item	Summary of discussion	Action points
Welcome and apologies		
Circles feedback	<p>Not much progress, Ben had a meeting with octopush. No progress with underwater hockey or underwater rugby.</p> <p>Bobby Anderson elected to the role Covid guidance checked over and they are fine with it. Ben to send competition manuals to BJP. All to check over by Sunday.</p> <p>Ben not heard from Stathis for a while, will contact about champs.</p> <p>Ben in contact with RLSS but nothing to note yet</p>	Ben & committee

Club meetings	<p>Ben & Adam had meetings with Bristol, Warwick and Brum. Bristol to send signup forms this weekend, Warwick's 2 weeks later, Brum 2 weeks after that. Term 2 comps will be organised later in the year.</p> <p>Still need to find SERC setters for Bristol comp. Birmingham still need to find SERC setters. All pools are booked. Ben needs to write his committee report and send to the RLSS for their magazine.</p> <p>4x25 challenge, Some people participated but starting to fizzle out</p>	
Champs	<p>Ben investigated Alan Higgs pool in Coventry. Good as its central and reasonably priced. Layout good for SERCs and will not have the public walking through. £500 for touchpads, would only use for Saturday. Training and graphics included in the price. 500 capacity seating area for competitors. Pool = £275 per hour (around the same as Hengrove). Ability for social after at the pool, no cost but would need to provide food. They will provide food for judges. There is also a bar.</p> <p>Sunday: May have to be out the pool by 3:45pm but may be able to stretch if needed. No issues with Marshalling</p> <p>Within 10 min walk of 3 hotels, potential for renting a hall. Aim for 150 attendees, Bristol had 120, Swansea had 125, Bath had 130-140 so slight decline in numbers over the years.</p>	
Freshers	<p>BULSCA Calendar can now be released.</p> <p>Emily to post about: Clubs freshers stall tomorrow 4th Oct - BULSCA video to be re-released 'Whats good about comps' post Competition calendar 'Where can you go from lifesaving' post Bristol comp posts Competition manual</p> <p>Dylan doing the CPR challenge at 11:30</p> <p>No interest in RLSS comp or Crawley open</p> <p>Brum comp marks the start of DD&D, Warwick may do something with Movember.</p> <p>Emma investigating committee tops</p>	Emily
	<p>Adam updated competition manual. The remaining documents still need updating.</p> <p>Emma investigating committee tops, still trying to contact Luke Peel</p> <p>Theo has designed a website and only needs to know who the host is.</p>	

	Dylan starting to make a poster. Potential to have members go to other universities for a taster. Potential for subsidising competition entry fees. Just need people to contact us. Potential for Leeds and Liverpool.	
Any Other Business		